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Elsen, Nikki

From: Stephanie G <phreedom.sg@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 1:51 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Downtown street cafes

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Council,    
I urge you to consider this style of dining so businesses are able to make money with summer slipping by quickly. This 
would allow businesses to get back to work on a larger scale and make the money we're used to making.  People love 
outdoor dining.  Let's help the restaurants do better than just staying afloat. There are so many establishments that may 
fail if we don't make a change.  Then it will look like a historic abandoned strip mall downtown.  
This change will make our fun little city that much more diverse and modernized,  possibly very aesthetic,  and obviously 
it will keep diners safer by being outdoors.  
Thanks for considering my thoughts. 
Respectfully,   
Stephanie Groth 
 


